Greetings from Tiger-Consulting Asia



Tiger-Consulting Newsletter – May 2016

May 1, 2016

Dear Loyal Clients and Partners — "Our goal for over 26 years now is to make it as easy as possible for Western and European businesses to join-and succeed-in the thriving Asia markets. We have an educated and professional team, most of whom are also bilingual and work tirelessly to provide premium client care. Thank you for your continued support." Warm Regards — Neil Satterwhite, Founder and CEO

New Country Manual:

Did you know that an employer's mandatory contribution to an employee's account is 12 percent of wages in Australia? In 2013 it began increasing by 0.25 percent per year for the first two years and is now increasing by 0.50 percent per year up to 2019.

— Learn More

Check Out our latest blog, "Singapore announced a major change in Maternity and Paternity leave laws":

More time off for new fathers to take care of their newborns and that's not all-working mothers will now be able to share up to 4 weeks of their paid maternity leave with their husbands from July 2017. <u>Learn More</u> -

Contact us today with any questions you may have about our new support services in Cambodia. Custom quotes are complimentary. Just email info@Tiger-Consulting.net

Let's Keep in Touch:

Please follow us where you find it most convenient:

